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Brethren, 

To those that have your reservations, we are looking forward to seeing you on 
Thursday, Dec 7th at the Skansonia boat for our annual Christmas party.  Meet 
and greet at 6:00pm, dinner will start at 7:00pm, with entertainment to follow 
by the Taproot Theater Company at 8:00pm.

     Please note: Our January stated meeting will be held on Monday, January 
8th, since this year New Year’s Day is the first Monday of the month.

     As 2017 comes to a close, may we think of the Brothers who have left this 
earth to join the Celestial Lodge in Heaven, but also to those Brothers who 
have taken their first steps to become Master Masons in our Lodge and to the 
Craft worldwide.

     Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, Happy Holidays to all our Brothers, 
no matter how you celebrate this holiday season, may the blessings of the sea-
son be with you and your families.  

Fraternally,
Rick Becker, PM
Secretary
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Brethren, 

Our September meeting went off without a hitch, even though we 
had been on vacation for 2 months. Our October meeting will be 
the Election of Officers for 2018, so your attendance is important as 
we elect those that will be helming our Lodge in 2018. Also, our JW 
Kent Curtis has been arranging terrific dinners and there is always 
enough to leave your stomachs full.  We have continued the practice 
that Bro. Elias Greendorfer started of donating all remaining food to 
a local food bank.

On a personal note, I wish to thank Bro. Elias for assisting me with 
the Trestleboard.  The improvement in the design is totally Bro. Elias’s 
handiwork.  He does this from the confines of his “undisclosed” hide-
away in New York, balancing it with his busy schedule.  I offer a hearty 
thank you to Bro. Elias for his continued contribution to Eureka.

Fraternally, 
Rick Becker, PM - Secretary

“Words may show a man’s wit but actions his meaning.”
	 - Benjamin Franklin

“It isn’t sufficient just to want – you’ve got to ask yourself what you’re going 
to do to get the things you want.”  
	 -Franklin D. Roosevelt

“Character, not circumstances, makes the man.” 
	 - Gen. Douglas MacArthur

“Stand upright, speak thy thoughts, declare the truth thou hast, that all may 
share; Be bold, proclaim it everywhere: They only live who dare.” 
	 - Voltaire

Sadly, all our Brothers who have December birthdays have 
joined the Celestial Lodge in Heaven. May they be in our 
thoughts as we celebrate this holiday season.  
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12.7.17
-

Christmas Party!
-

Christmas party will be held on Thursday, December 7th at the Skansonia Boat.
See link for directions: http://www.skansonia.com/

-
Happy Hour / Meet and Greet at 6:00

Dinner at 7:00
-

Entertainment at 8:00.
This year Taproot Theater will be performing a Christmas play. 

If you need help getting to any Eureka meeting or event, let us know and we can arrange transportation to and from Lodge. Feel free to contact WB Rick Becker at 
206.367.1003. We do ask that you give us a minimum of 48 hours notice if possible, so that we can arrange your transportation. 
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